OTISCO TOWNSHIP BUDGET MEETING
FEBRUARY 16, 2021 @ 6:00 P.M.

The meeting was called to order by Supervisor, Desmond Pike

Members Present: Desmond Pike, Supervisor; Paula Bryne, Treasurer; Lynda Sower, Clerk
loe Borek, Trustee; John Feuerstein, Trustee

The board discussed the numbers on the budget on last year and decided to use numbers from
the last board in 2020-2021.

There will be another board meeting on February 23, 2021 at 6:00 p.m., to discuss roads and
sheriff account. Pike will look into contacting both the roads and sheriff about the contracts
and what we are looking at for the upcoming year.

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 p.m.

Minutes Submitted By:
Lynda Sower, Otisco Township Clerk



